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Staff and residents at Woodstock Residential Care Home were delighted to wish their ladies Ann and Hilda very happy

birthdays this November; Ann celebrated her 74th birthday on Friday 9 November and Hilda celebrated her 101st birthday

on Sunday 11 November.

Ann and Hilda enjoyed being with friends and family on their special day. Ann had a homemade cake made by our Chef and received

lots of cards and presents from staff and family. Hilda received lots of presents and cards from friends, family and staff and our Chef

also made her a special cake with poppies on it – she was a mere baby as the end of WW1 was announced!
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